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Thank you to the law firms who contribute to The Forum newsletter each 
 issue: 

• Andrews & Price, Special Education Alert 
• Tucker Arensberg Attorneys, Education Law Report 
• Weiss Burkardt Kramer LLC, In Brief: School Law Update 

(Located on pages 6-7 of The Forum) 

The Tri-State Area School Study Council Newsletter 

2023-2024 Workshop Calendar 

All events will be held at the University Club, unless otherwise noted. 
New events may be added to this calendar throughout the year! 

 

Annual Holiday Luncheon 

Wednesday, December 6, 2023 
 

School Board and Distinguished Educator Banquet 
Thursday, March 21, 2024 

 

PASA/PSBA Workshop 

Friday, March 22, 2024 
 

Dr. Jean E. Winsand Workshop for Women in School Leadership 
Thursday, April 11, 2024 

 

Dr. Samuel Francis School Law Symposium and Special 
Education Workshop  
Thursday, June 20, 2024 

 

Check our website for updates and new workshops! 

If you have suggestions for workshops, please feel free to contact us with 
your ideas! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdcMnpsqc1oalPFTmHyTsUknrAy6VgPdr83oqsBz0kQEh3snQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://tristate.pitt.edu/


 

2023 NCAA Update Workshop: In Review 
 

This year’s annual NCAA Update was again held at the beautiful Campus View Club of the 
Petersen Events Center. For the second year in a row, we welcomed well over 100 attendees 

from dozens of regional districts to hear from our incredibly knowledgeable presenters. 
 

After breakfast and a welcome from our President, Dr. Loughead, and our Director, Dr. Rocco, 
Chris Hoppe, Pitt’s Deputy Director of Athletics, set the stage for the upcoming presentations. 

First, our friend Christina Lane of Maiello Brugo and Maiello, LLP gave an update on high school 
NIL policies. Next, Steven Zyra, the Assisant Director of OAFA, Tilly Sheets, the Associate 
Director of ASSSA, and Matt Reinsel, the Assistant Director of Compliance, informed the 

audience about academic considerations for prospective student-athletes, and NCAA policies on 
eligibility. Finally, Ryan Mitchell, the Associate AD for Administration, addressed some NCAA hot 

topics that had been requested by the audience beforehand. 
 

Altogether, audience members left with a better understanding of both high school and college 
NIL issues and the admissions process. We are incredibly thankful to both Pitt Athletics and 
Christina Lane for volunteering their valuable time and lending their expertise to this event. 

 
If you are interested in accessing the content that was presented, it will be available for a limited 

time at this link. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone again next October! 
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Clockwise: Dr. Bart Rocco, Dr. Michael Loughead, Christina Lane, and the audience 

https://pitt-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/stg34_pitt_edu/EYsO8glD5dhAimy94bkSEdQBTP6gJZBVeyh3MrjR5Tcbsw?nav=eyJyZWZlcnJhbEluZm8iOnsicmVmZXJyYWxBcHAiOiJPbmVEcml2ZUZvckJ1c2luZXNzIiwicmVmZXJyYWxBcHBQbGF0Zm9ybSI6IldlYiIsInJlZmVycmFsTW9kZSI6InZpZXciLCJyZWZl
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Green Building Alliance 

2023-2024 GPRO Training Available (free for schools in Energy Justice 

areas, https://energyjustice.egs.anl.gov/)   
 

Green Building Alliance has received support from the Grable Foundation to fund a 
2023-2024 GPRO: Operations and Maintenance training course which offers valuable 

information for facilities teams within K-12 schools. This two-day course is aimed at any building management staff 
who are interested in effectively improving their indoor spaces and building operations. This two-day course provides 

participants with the proper knowledge to monitor their building’s energy use and improve their indoor ecosystems 
through understanding preventative sustainability measures. These trainings will be offered in three separate date 

ranges for the year.    
  

December 7-8, 2023, from 9 am – 1:30 pm via Zoom, Register Here   
April 18-19, 2024, from 9 am – 3 pm in person at GBA’s office, Register Here  

August 7-8, 2024, from 9 am – 3 pm in person at GBA’s office,  Register Here  
 

GBA is offering scholarships and travel stipends for school districts located in Energy Justice areas (see map: https://
energyjustice.egs.anl.gov/).  Please contact chrisc@gbapgh.org at 412-720-0602 to find out if your school qualifies, or 

if you have any other questions! 

Leading the Way Forward Through the Power of Hope: In Review 
 
On Thursday, October 26th, Tri-State welcomed over 75 attendees to the University Club for a wonderful 

workshop featuring the incredible Jamie Meade, VP of Battelle for Kids.  
 

The attendees were a diverse and talented group made up of superintendents, curriculum directors, 
principals, deans, teachers, students in leadership programs, social workers, and more. During the 

workshop, educators were able to have meaningful discussions with each other about the importance of 
hope and how they were deploying hope-based strategies in their own districts. 

 
The presentation covered an introduction to the science of hope, strategies for cultivating it, and periods 

for reflection and discussion of the leadership implications of the material covered. Attendees left with 
concrete steps for carrying what they learned in this session back into their work. 

 
Tri-State would like to thank both Jamie Meade and Dr. Michael Duncan, President of Battelle for Kids, 

for making the trip to Pittsburgh and sharing their work. Additionally, we would like to express our 
appreciation to Project SEEKS SES Coordinator Shannon Fagan, Communications Specialist Jeremy 

Tepper, Dr. Tom Ralston, and everyone who made this workshop possible!  

Clockwise: Dr. Bart Rocco welcoming attendees, Jamie Meade presenting to the group 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fenergyjustice.egs.anl.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7CNTB30%40pitt.edu%7C17ea52f8e2124418ff0a08dbce6b5110%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C638330732580952750%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiM
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgba.org%2Fevent-details%3FreadableEventId%3DGPRO_For_Schools2812397758&data=05%7C01%7CNTB30%40pitt.edu%7C17ea52f8e2124418ff0a08dbce6b5110%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C6383307325
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgba.org%2Fevent-details%3FreadableEventId%3DGPRO_For_Schools3945965713&data=05%7C01%7CNTB30%40pitt.edu%7C17ea52f8e2124418ff0a08dbce6b5110%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C6383307325
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgba.org%2Fevent-details%3FreadableEventId%3DGPRO_For_Schools415350415&data=05%7C01%7CNTB30%40pitt.edu%7C17ea52f8e2124418ff0a08dbce6b5110%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C63833073258
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fenergyjustice.egs.anl.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7CNTB30%40pitt.edu%7C17ea52f8e2124418ff0a08dbce6b5110%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C638330732580952750%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiM
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fenergyjustice.egs.anl.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7CNTB30%40pitt.edu%7C17ea52f8e2124418ff0a08dbce6b5110%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C638330732580952750%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiM
mailto:chrisc@gbapgh.org






 
 
 
 
 

 
Tri-State is governed by an Executive Committee of regional superintendents, intermediate unit 

executive directors, and career and technical center directors.  
 

Below is the 2023-2024 Executive Committee membership. 
 

Director 
Bart Rocco, University of Pittsburgh 

 
Officers 

President: Michael Loughead, Superintendent, Hampton Township School District 
Vice President: Joseph Guarino, New Brighton Area School District 

Past President: Michelle Miller, South Fayette School District 
 

Executive Committee 
Darby Copeland, Parkway West CTC 

Matthew Curci, Apollo-Ridge School District 
Michael Daniels, Canon-McMillan School District 

Timothy Gabauer, Mount Pleasant Area School District 
Joseph Guarino, New Brighton Area School District 

David Lehman, Forest Hills School District 
Janell Logue-Belden, Deer Lakes School District 

Michael Lucas, Trinity Area School District 
Donald Martin, Intermediate Unit 1 

Scott Martin, Bentworth School District 
Donna Nugent, Big Beaver Falls Area School District 
Heidi Ondek, Western PA School for Blind Children 
Gennaro Piraino, Franklin Regional School District 
Janet Sardon, West Jefferson Hills School District 

Robert Scherrer, Allegheny Intermediate Unit 
Tracy Vitale, Seneca Valley School District 

Brian White, Butler Area School District 

The Forum is a publication of the Tri-State Area School Study Council. Your comments and suggestions of topics 
for future publications are always welcome. You may contact us at: 

 Tri-State Area School Study Council   
 University of Pittsburgh    Email: tristate@pitt.edu 
 5151 Wesley W. Posvar Hall   Administrative Assistant: Nolan Baker 
 230 South Bouquet Street    
 Pittsburgh, PA 15260     

  

The information in The Forum is for the general knowledge of the reader. 
 For more specific information, rely on the advice of your solicitor. 
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